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UNION OF THE B.B. AND B.L.B.

MEMO TO CAPTAINS OF COMPANIES

AND BATTALION AND DISTRICT OFFICIALS.

Further to my Circular of 9th September I have pleasure in informing you that the

Resolution for Union was carried by a large majority at the Annual Meeting of The Boys'

Life Brigade on- 18th September.

The Union therefore takes place as from 1st October, and Battalion and District

Councils will be in order in taking the necessary steps within their own areas to carry out
V

the arrangements laid down in the Scheme of Union.

A Meeting of the new enlarged Brigade Executive will be held at York on 15th

October when any questions which may emerge before that date in your District can be

brought up by your Executive Member. The question of suitable public celebration of the

Union v/ill also be considered at this Meeting, and recommendations regarding this will

appear in the November Gazette.

ON BSHALF OF THE EXECUTIVE, >

G. STANLEY SMITH,

BRIGADE SECRETARY.
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S4 PATERNOSTER ROW,

LONDON E.C.4. 24TH SEPT., 1928.


